A CHOCOLATES

MOST PRECIOUS BLOOD OF JESUS
PARISH FUNDRAISER

SALE begins Sunday, November 12th
LAST DAY TO ORDER is Sunday, November 26th
PICK UP at Parish Hall/School after Mass on
Saturday, December 2nd or Sunday, December 3rd

Instructions for ordering on-line:

1) Go to the Betsy Ann website at: www.betsyann.com and create an account;

2) Start shopping—you are able to order anything on the website;

3) Under each item are two options—to ““ship” or “pick up at the factory store”
You must select an option for each item, but if you select “pick up at factory
store”, you will be able to pick up at the factory store or at MPBOJ on the
above dates (see further instructions, below);

4) If you do not select “pick up at factory store”, your order will default to
direct shipment to you and shipping costs will be added to your order;

5) Once finished with your order, go to checkout. At the bottom of the checkout
area, you will see “comments and special instructions for Betsy Ann
Chocolates”. Please enter Most Precious Blood of Jesus Parish.

6) If you choose to “pick up at the store”, you can pick up your order at a
convenient date at the factory store (322 Perry Highway, Pittsburgh, PA
15229).

7) Alternatively, you can select to pick up your order at the parish on either of
the above dates. If you wish to pick up at the parish, please select the option
“pickup at factory store” and in the comment section, after you put the
parish name, please add “pick up at MPBOJ”.

8) If you are shipping it to your home, you should receive an email stating your
package has been shipped. If you do not receive an email, you can call
412-931-4288 and ask for Roxanne, and she will give you the tracking
information.

If you have any questions about the fundraiser or the process,
please email Peggy Wrabley at: pwrabley@gmail.com.
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